
 

Welcome back! We hope you have all had an amazing Easter and are now 

refreshed and ready to learn new and exciting things. We have an last term 

planned ahead of us.  

Miss Ozgur, Ms Coley & Miss Smith  

PE: 

P.E for Year 5 is on 
Tuesdays and 
Thursdays. Ensure that 
children have the 
correct P.E. uniform and 
the appropriate 
footwear. 

P.E. Uniform 
· White T-shirt 
· Black/ Dark Navy 
Joggers 
· Black trainers (No 
football shoes). 

Reading: 

In Year 5, reading is 

crucial. Children are 

expected to read 

daily for 20 minutes 

and have their 

reading record check 

and signed by 

parents.   

 

Class Dojo: 

Class dojo is the quickest 

and most up to date way 

of communicating with 

each other. Therefore, 

please check Class dojo 

regularly. Feel free to 

message with any queries 

and I will respond within 

5 working days. If it is 

urgent, please contact the 

office. 

Important Dates: 

Upcoming coffee mornings: 

25.04 – Science workshop  

27.06 - History/Geography 

Workshop 

Homework: 

Children will be set homework regularly, which will be 

posted on Class dojo and/or Doodle. Please do not 

hesitate to contact me for passwords. 

 


